
E-mail:
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September 18, 2014

By U.S. Mail

Holly L. Wolcott,
Los Angeles City Clerk 
200 N. Spring Street, Room 360 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

TELEPHONE:(310) 798-2400 
FACSIMILE: (310)798-2402

Chatten-Brown & Carstens LLP
2200 PACIFIC COAST HIGHWAY 

SUITE 318
HERMOSA BEACH, CALIFORNIA 90254

Re: Challenge to the City’s Certification of EIR for Griffith Park Crystal
Springs New Baseball Fields Project,
W.O. E1701 IB, SCH No. 2013011012
Griffith J. Griffith Charitable Trust and Friends of Griffith Park v. City of 
Los Angeles

Honorable City Clerk:

Please take notice that the Griffith J. Griffith Charitable Trust and the Friends of 
Griffith Park will be filing a lawsuit to challenge the City of Los Angeles’ certification of 
an environmental impact report and adoption of a statement of overriding considerations 
for the Griffith Park Crystal Springs New Baseball Fields Project. Petitioners believe the 
City’s approvals violate the California Environmental Quality Act.

Cc: Sharon Gin,
Legislative Assistant - Planning and Land Use 
200 N. Spring Street, Room 395 
Los Angeles, CA 90012
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